
Goat Grazing & Me @ ACP!
PRESS RELEASE // For Immediate Release // Starting this week - Saturday, June 8th

June 2024 - Arcade Creek Recreation and Park District (ACRPD) is partnering with 

“Intergrazers,” a Systems Managed Grazing organization to support landscape maintenance 

and fire prevention along the Arcade Creek near Garfield Ave and Hemlock Street.  Grazing 

will encompass the trail starting at Arcade Creek Park Bridge and continue American River 

College.  The entire trail from the crossing bridge Joe Smith Trail concluding past the Garfield 

Bridge and ending at the American River crossing bridge.  This section of the trail will be 

CLOSED to users while grazing is being conducted.  We apologize for the inconvenience and 

hope you enjoy the naturally cleaned trail at the end of the grazing. 

***

Here is a helpful guide to showing our appreciation to our helpful hungry friends.

What Can I do?

We welcome you to view our friends from a distance.  Photos are welcome, but please keep a 

safe distance away.

Contact the District if you witness any incidents.  Even the smallest occurrence helps us to 

know how we can help.  Scan the QR Code below to tell us more.

What Should We NOT DO!

Please do not touch or pet our friends.  Refrain from touching the low-voltage electric 

fencing.  Do not attempt to feed any of the working animals; goats or herd dogs.  Do your best 

to NOT approach the animals as they are working hard to help keep our community safe and 

clean

These shepherds are from the small mountain villages outside of Huancayo, Peru, and from 

an ancient culture of respect and honor. They greet each other with, “Buenos Dias Como 

Estas Senor or Senorita”. Let’s welcome these folks to our community as we participate in 

creating a fire-wise community.



Contact Us:


